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Standard Motor Products, Inc. Announces Winners of its 
TechSmart “Show Us Your Shop” Contest  

 
NEW YORK, N.Y., November 29, 2016 - Standard Motor Products, Inc. (SMP) announces the Grand 
Prize winner of its TechSmart® “Show Us Your Shop” Contest: George Robinson of Smith’s Auto 
Service in Jacksonville, NC. Mr. Robinson posted the winning photo to his Instagram account, 
@gwr_custom.muscle.  
 
Mr. Robinson will have his winning photo placed on the cover of one of TechSmart’s 2017 Product 
Guides. He will also receive a $100 gift card, as will 24 other participants who submitted a Top 25 
photo. Additionally, the first 100 people who shared a photo have received a TechSmart® decal.  
 
TechSmart’s “Show Us Your Shop” Contest ran from September 1 to October 31, 2016. Contestants 
took a photo of their shop, posted it to Instagram adding the hashtag #ShowMyShop. TechSmart 
judged the photos based on creativity and composition.  
 
To learn more, follow TechSmart on Instagram at @TechSmartParts. 
 
 


